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A. Substantial Amendment Project and Budget Changes  

At the request of the Department of Development, The City of Columbus’ (the City) U.S. 
Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Fiscal Year (FY) 2021 Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) funding needs have been reassessed. A third substantial 
amendment to the FY 2021  HUD Annual Action Plan is required to propose changes to projects 
and funding allocations for CDBG grant dollars.  

1.) Critical Home Repair Services 
• The Department of Development, Housing Division, will utilize other funding to deliver 

Critical Home Repair Services for residents in need. The City proposes the cancelation of the 
2021 Critical Home Repair Services FY 2021 CDBG program.  

2.) Roofing Repair Services  
• The Department of Development, Housing Division, will utilize the $400,000 in FY 2021 

CDBG funding from the cancelled FY 2021 CDBG Critical Home Repair Services program 
to increase the budget of the City’s Roofing Repair Services program to $845,000. 

B. Citizen Participation  
 

The City started a 30-day public comment period on June 27th, 2022 to gather feedback on the 
proposed change. This summary of projects was posted on the City’s Grants Management webpage 
and public notice was published in the Columbus Dispatch. A public meeting to present the project 
changes outlined on this summary document will be held at the City’s conference room located at 
141 N. Front Street, on July 6, 2022 at 4:00 PM.  

 
Grants Management plans to submit the third Substantial Amendment to the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development for review and approval after July 27, 2022.  

 


